
 

 

 

 
WALGETT SOLAR PTY LTD 37 616 206 627 

Level 11, 75 Miller St 
NORTH SYDNEY, NSW 2060 

Tel 02 8456 7400 
Fax 02 9922 6645 

 
7 December 2018 

Iwan Davies 
Senior Planner - Resource & Energy Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39  
Sydney NSW 2001  
By email: iwan.davies@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
  
RE: SSD8095 WALGETT SOLAR FARM 
 

Dear Iwan, 
 
Walgett Solar Pty Ltd (WSPL) wises to modify the Walgett Solar Farm development approval in 
accordance with Clause 55 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000.  
 
A small portion of the development’s proposed access track has been identified as Crown land. In 
response, WSPL intends to re-align the track to approximately 40m west of the original route and 
effectively avoid all Crown land.  
 
In support of this modification, I have attached an updated biodiversity impact assessment and an 
updated heritage assessment for your review. The studies conclude that the modification would 
reduce the overall environmental impact of this project. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
ELYSE WISE 

Project Manager 

0400 487 119 

 

 
 


